
From: Soura, Christian
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/4/2013 9:46:44 AM
Subject: Conformity Bill - Amendment

Attachments: (2013-02-04) S 261 Amendment (v02).pdf

                Here’s a revised version of the amendment, based upon the new score I got from BEA this morning (at 6.99% 
instead of 6.99209%).  With this amendment, the amended bill would reduce revenues by about $831k.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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